
HART SUMMARY 
HART and its contractors will need to return to the Kalauao (Pearlridge) Station area to 
complete work at the station hammerheads. 

• Crews will close up to two westbound lanes of Kamehameha Highway, or up to two eastbound 
lanes of Kamehameha Highway between Kaonohi Street and Kanuku Street, overnights 
from 8:30 pm to 5 am, on Sundays through Thursdays. 

• Left turns from eastbound Kamehameha Highway onto Kaonohi Street will be maintained and 
available. 

• However, one of the right turn lanes from southbound Kaonohi Street onto westbound 
Kamehameha Highway may need to be closed. 

• This work is expected to start on Sunday, April 2, 2023 and be complete by the end of May 2023. 

  
 


